
Matter 15, Action 48 

Below is the response regarding the accident record for Queens Drive, Egremont. 

 

 

Accident data was sourced from open source crashmap data: https://www.crashmap.co.uk/ extracts 

shown below. 

 

This shows 3 accidents (all slight) in last 5 years – along Queens Drive / Bookwell (but only 1 actually 

on Queens Drive).   

Although there appears to be no real pattern, we’ve suggested safety improvements along Bookwell 

as mitigation for future developments… 

 

 

Also, when looking at a larger scale you can see it’s not the worst road in the area for accidents 

https://www.crashmap.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 


